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Friday 8th September 2023
Dear Parent/Carer
Rapid Catch Up
In your child’s recent report, it showed that your child’s reading attainment is below where we would expect for their age. As a school, we make every effort to ensure that each child achieves to the best of their ability. To support your child with their reading, they will be completing Little Wandle Rapid Catch Up sessions in a group of children (usually no more than 4). 

While this intervention has shown good results in the past, the most successful children read daily at home, to an adult or older sibling. They were then able to practise what they had learnt in the Rapid Catch Up sessions more regularly and this supported them to improve their reading.

Your support with reading at home will make a difference and thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this reading.

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child’s class teacher. More information about Little Wandle phonics and resources to support at home can be found here:
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 

or scan this QR Code:
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Yours sincerely,

Mr D Cowell
Deputy Headteacher 

Portsdown Primary and Early Years


Sundridge Close, Cosham,


Portsmouth, Hampshire PO6 3JL


Tel:	023 9237 8991


Fax:	023 9221 5922


Email:admin@portsdown.portsmouth.sch.uk





Headteacher: Mr A Vaghela









